
 
                

           September 27, 2021  
 

 
Moved by Councillor  
Seconded by Councillor  

WHEREAS Meals on Wheels Port Colborne Inc. first began 

delivering meals in the Port Colborne area 52 years ago, in November of 

1969; and  

WHEREAS Meals on Wheels is dedicated to enhancing the health 

and independence of our citizens; and 

WHEREAS many members of our community volunteer to serve hot 

nutritious meals to seniors, individuals with disabilities, and convalescents 

every day of the year; and  

WHEREAS services support individuals and families in their efforts 

to stay healthy and at home; and  

WHEREAS There is a growing need for the services provided by 

Meals on Wheels, and for volunteers to help provide them.  

 NOW THEREFORE, I, Mayor William C. Steele, do hereby proclaim 
October 3 – 9, 2021 as “Meals on Wheels Awareness Week” in the City of 
Port Colborne. 

AND FURTHER I encourage citizens to participate in this special 
week and become aware of the programs offered by this organization. In that 
way you can provide information to anyone whose health and independence 
might be enhanced by receiving hot and or frozen, nutritious meals on a 
regular basis or perhaps be encouraged to become a volunteer. 
 

 

         
____________________________ 
William C. Steele 

        Mayor 


